
 
 

Wesley Elementary to host pre-K  
registration carnival 

 

Wesley is one of 12 campuses expanding its pre-K program for the new school year 
 
WHAT:   HISD is expanding its full-day pre-kindergarten program at Wesley Elementary 

School to provide more three- and four-year-old students in the Acres Homes 
community with the opportunity to attend a high-quality program that will 
build a strong foundation of learning and support the needs of the families it 
serves.  
 
To encourage parents to enroll, the school will be hosting a pre-K registration 
carnival with free, on-the-spot enrollment, family-friendly activities from the 
Children’s Museum of Houston and other local organizations, and 
refreshments.  
 
Students who attend Wesley for pre-K in the 2019-2020 school year will 
benefit from a full-day program with hands-on, multisensory instruction, as 
well as:  

• High-quality teachers in every classroom   

• Optional bilingual classrooms 

• Fine arts instruction 

• New furniture and instructional materials in every classroom  

• Free after-school care until 6 p.m. 

• Free breakfast, lunch, and dinner  

• Support to address mental and physical health, food and housing 
needs, and more  

• Parent education classes  
 
Children must live within HISD boundaries but do not have to be zoned to 
Wesley to attend the pre-K program. 
 
For more information about pre-K and enrollment criteria, call 713-556-
6835 or visit HoustonISD.org/PreK.  

  
WHO: HISD campus-based leaders, instructional support personnel, and parents 
  
WHEN: Saturday, July 27 

8 a.m. - 11 a.m. 
  

http://www.houstonisd.org/prek


WHERE: Wesley Elementary School, 800 Dillard St., 77091 
 
 

 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

